
Minutes - Village Walk Men's Coffee - July 26, 2011: 

Jarrod Gregg of Mainscape introduced Gary Hill � Director of Technical Services at Mainscape.  Gary 

explained the Science behind �Grounds Keeping�.    He spoke of �ph� content, hard pan, drainage  

problems, and addressed the problem of St. Augustine Grass in South West Florida. 

Jack Silk mentioned that a Group has formed to stop or ban smoking in and around our pools.  He asked 

the member of the Men�s Coffee Club to send letters or emails to Scott Brooks supporting this Cause.  It 

was also suggested that a Petition be drafted and passed around for signatures at the next Coffee 

Meeting. 

Tom Gibbons reported the latest news on the �Gun Range� issue.  There will be a Public Meeting in Fort 

Myers on August 8, 2011.  The Ronko Group (Project East of Village Walk) will attend.  So far, there has 

been no word from Pulte, if they will be present at this meeting.    It appears that this Gun Range 

Proposal is weak at best, since no businesses are allowed on Water Shed Properties. 

It has been reported that shooting of weapons has been taken place on adjacent private properties.  

According to the Sheriffs Office, this too is not allowed, and it should be reported. 

 


